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 Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the final newsletter of the Autumn term! Only 10 more sleeps to go! 
The school reached fever pitch this week with the excitement of the pantomime and disco on the same day! 
 
The children were impeccably behaved at the panto which was commented upon by staff at the Hazlitt Theatre. They all had a fab-
ulous time being fully entertained for two hours, laughed, screamed, sang, clapped and waved their way through the whole perfor-
mance. 
It really was a very good show and a fantastic way to  celebrate the Christmas period—thank you to the FOBS and all parents for 
the support which enabled us to take every child. 
The disco was a big hit, as were the tattoos! The children really had a lovely day—but looked absolutely shattered by the end of the 
disco 
 
The music morning was as amazing as ever, with the children show casing their musical talents—they never cease to amaze me! 
 
A big well done to our infant children for the wonderful play ‘A Little Nativity’ I think you will all agree the children sang their little 
hearts out and they had so many songs to learn! Our soloist were very brave and sang beautifully. A very well done and a big thank 
you to all the infant staff who put the play together. 
 
You should have all received your first written report of the year— if you do have any concerns do speak to your child’s teacher, 
they are usually available at the beginning or end of the day. We will be having our next parents consultations in February. 
 
The children all looked very festive in their Christmas jumpers and Christmas dinner was a huge success, although very noisy! 
 
Don’t forget we have our final celebration worship on Monday morning at 9.10a.m. do feel free to join us. 
 
Tuesday will be our Christmas parties in the afternoon, we have asked  for each child to come to school with a ‘party plate’ covered 
in foil/cling film and labelled with your child’s name. All children must wear school uniform on this day. 
 
I am sure that I will get to speak to you all during the final two days, but in case I don’t, I hope you all have a wonderful, restful 
Christmas and I look forward to seeing you all in the New Year! 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Best Wishes 

Michelle Cox 

Mrs M Cox 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 

Fobs raised £350 from the Christmas gift sale  

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 19th December Christmas Parties (and special guest) 

    Last day of Term. 

 

Thursday 4th January 2018  Children return to school 

Friday 5th January   No Celebration Worship 

Thursday 18th January  Swimming Gala 

 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week 
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           Stars of the Week 
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Writer of the Week 
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Diary Dates 

 

Tuesday 19th December  Christmas Parties (and special guest) Last day of  

     Term. 

 

Thursday 4th January 2018  Children return to school 

Friday 5th January   No Celebration Worship 

Thursday 18th January  Swimming Gala 

Saturday 20th January  Football Competition  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


